xello

Dear Parents or Guardians,

Through Xello K-2, our class has been learning about the importance of every worker
to the community. Now, we would like to invite members of our community to come
speak to us in person about their work!

Our class is interested in learning about different workplaces and the skills and
education required for different career paths. We would also like to know more
about how your personal interests informed your career choices. Helping us make
connections between what we are learning in school now and the work you do will
help us as we explore opportunities and make decisions in the future!

Can you help us?

If you are interested in joining us as a class speaker, at a date and time to be
determined, please contact [YOUR NAME] through the following email address and/
or phone number:

Email:

Phone:

Thank you!

Sincerely,



